
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Laurie Hieb, Executive Director, Oregon Newspaper Publishers Association 

To: Chair Jennifer Williamson and members of the House Judiciary Committee 

Re: House Bill 2430 

 

The Oregon Newspaper Publishers Association supports passage of House Bill 2430 as introduced. Our 

members want to see Oregon’s Public Records Advisory Council continue to work beyond the sunset 

date currently in statute. 

 

 

Thank you, 
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